
Dear Second Grader,

I am so excited to be your second grade teacher! I can’t wait to meet you
and hear about all the fun you had this summer. This summer I traveled to
New York City, Nashville, and Holland, MI. I also tookmy 2 year old niece to
her first Cubs game!

We are going to spend a lot of time getting to know eachother but here is a
little about me :)

● I have 5 older brothers and sisters
● My dogs name is Remy and he loves playing with tennis balls
● I love to read and am learning to crochet animal stuffies

We are going to have tons of fun in second grade! We will be learningmany
new and interesting things in addition to celebrating what makes you
unique and special! I am so happy you are part of our classroom
community.

I can’t wait to learn and grow with you this school year!

Warmly,
Ms. Cat Monaco
monacoc@wilmette39.org

mailto:monacoc@wilmette39.org

